
CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No.: Cir/RBS/2021-22/No. 23 Date: 13/07/2021
To: Parents (Class 1 to Class 6)
From: The Principal
Subject: Updates on providing Printed Student Workbooks from the School

Dear Parents,

This is to update you about a new decision related to the school providing printed learning materials to students from
the school during remote learning. We believe in evolving our processes with time based on feedback from all the
stakeholders. We have received many requests from parents to provide core subject worksheets to the students, in
printed form from the school.

You will be happy to know that from now onwards (i.e. Theme 2 onwards), the school will be providing compiled printed
worksheets (i.e. student workbooks) of the core subjects (EVS, English, Maths and Hindi) to the students. The cost
incurred for the resource material will be deducted from the Imprest charges.

The student workbooks will be distributed along with the English Literature books, atleast 4-6 days prior to the theme/
project start date. Parents need to collect the resource material from Satellite Campus on the days assigned.

Please note:
● The soft copy of the student workbooks will also be posted by the subject teacher in the respective Google

Classroom. The school will not issue a second hard copy, in case a student loses/damages the workbook. In such
a case, parents will need to arrange for the second print-out at their end.

● Since the school believes in constant pedagogical improvements and innovation, there may be additional
worksheets occasionally that teachers may assign later as a part of emergent teaching needs or to specific
students for extra practice. These will be posted on Google Classroom and parents would need to print these on
their own.

We hope that this process will ease out some of the challenges that parents face in supporting the remote learning
process at home. Thank you for your ongoing feedback and support.

Warm Regards,

Mrs. Sutapa Mishra
Principal – Redbricks School


